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Everything is operating smoothly.   
 
There has been one electronic motion presented from the time of the Spring, 2009 AIS 
meeting. 
 
“That the Managing editor directs the editor to reinstate the Bulletin position of 
Photo Coordinator.” 
 
The time for voting on this motion had not expired by when this report needed to be 
completed and sent to John for posting on the web.  However, the number of majority 
“YES” votes needed to pass this motion has been received to ensure the passage of the 
motion.   
   
I want to once again thank Susan Boyce for her assistance while Gerry and I were 
traveling.  Everyone seems to be submitting their bills and checks for deposit in a timely 
manner.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
AIS Secretary 


